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BUFFALO, NY – Lee M. Redeye, an associate at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, was appointed to the
Seneca Commission for Economic Development as chairman of the board.

The mission of the Seneca Commission for Economic Development is to grow and diversity the Seneca Nation of
Indians’ public and private sector, to protect and advance the nation’s economic sovereignty, to promote job
creation, to forge partnerships on and off territory and to stimulate industrial, commercial, and residential growth in
the Seneca Nation territories and throughout Western New York.

At Lippes Mathias, Mr. Redeye focuses his practice on Indian law and general litigation matters. He is a member of
the Seneca Nation of Indians.


